
Dave Barthelmy 

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]

Sent: Friday, January 04, 2008 10:18 AM

To: David Barthelmy

Subject: e-Rocks.com 4th January 2008

01/04/2008

  

Hi there,  

Another busy day here at Thames Valley Towers!  

Firstly we say welcome back Geoff Krasnov, who has been absent for 6 months whilst relocating to North Carolina in the USA.  

He has begun his return with a Seller Page & Auction starting at 18:30Hrs UK Time today.  

Finally today sees the culmination of Christian & Mark's Christmas Cracker at 23:00Hrs UK Time.  

Your last chance to bag something in this particular pageant! 

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  
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